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Question:  

 

The Expert Reference Group on Mental Health Reform presented its final report to the 

COAG Working Group on Mental Health Reform in September 2013. Has there been a 

response to this report by the government/Minister? If so, please provide. If not, why not? 

Will there be any further action on this? Is the report informing the mental health review?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Expert Reference Group’s final report was considered as part of the National Review of 

Mental Health Programmes and Services (the Review).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


